
 
 

 

IOWA/ILLINOIS NDIA CHAPTER  

2022 SCHOLARSHIP AWARD RECIPIENTS 

Congratulations to Rachel Aird of West Liberty High School. She is the 2022 

Winner of the $2,500 NDIA scholarship. Rachel is a Senior at West Liberty 

where she is currently ranked number one in her class. She is a member of the 

National Honor Society as well as President of her 4-H Club. Rachel has enjoyed 

participating in volleyball, club volleyball, softball, marching band, concert band 

and high school musicals throughout her high school experience. She started 

playing the cello at just 4years old and now is with the Preucil School of Music 

string orchestra and cello choir. She is looking forward to pursuing a degree in 

engineering at Iowa State next year. 

 

Our congratulations go out to Zachery Kongable as the recipient of the NDIA 

$2500 scholarship! Zach is the son of Scott and Jennifer Kongable of Center 

Point, IA. Zach graduated from Center Point Urbana High School and he plans 

to enroll at Carthage College in Kenisha, WI to complete a B.S. in Physics with 

an emphasis in aero physics. Great job Zach! 

 

 

Congratulations to Kaia Downs who received the SGT Paul Fisher $2500 

Scholarship! Kaia graduated from East High School in Sioux City Iowa and is the 

daughter of Nicole Pickering and Ryan Downs. Kaia plans to enroll at the 

University of Missouri where she plans to earn a degree in Health Sciences. 

Great job Kaia! 

 

 



 
 

 

IOWA/ILLINOIS NDIA CHAPTER  

2022 SCHOLARSHIP AWARD RECIPIENTS CONTINUED… 

 

Shout out to Bryce Byford who received $2500 SGT Paul Fisher 

Scholarship from NDIA! Bryce graduated from Ankeny Centennial High 

School and is the son of Amanda & David Saxon Byford of Ankeny, IA. 

Bryce plans to enroll at Iowa State University where he wants to 

concentrate his studies in Environmental Science. Well done Bryce! 

 

 

 

We want to Congratulate Olivia Scott, for winning our 2022 NDIA Scholarship 

for $2,500!! Way to go, Olivia! Olivia graduated from John F. Kennedy High 

School in Cedar Rapids, IA this past Spring. She is attending Loyola University 

in Chicago to pursue her passion of management, collaboration and charity 

through the business field. 

 

 

 


